
 

 

 
 
 

   Weekly Dragon Tales 

 

Hello Langdon school families, 
 
This week will bring two opportunities for parent involvement.  Tomorrow evening 
is the Langdon Society meeting and Wednesday evening is the School Council 
meeting.  We hope you can join us either in person or via zoom. Your input matters. 
 
Langdon school merchandise was sent home with those who ordered.  If you missed 
the first order back in December, we will have another sale in March. 
 
The band program did not have a fall fundraiser this year with Mrs. Auburn being 
away.  However, there is an on-going fundraiser we are running through “Skip the 
Depot”.  You can find all the information on the Langdon School website.  Funds will 
help bring down the costs of upcoming field trips and clinicians. 
 
Students only have 20 minutes to eat their lunch before heading outside. This does 
not allow for all students to use the few microwaves that we have.  It is recommended that students 
bring food that does not need to be heated.  As is, only grade 5 and up are permitted to use them.  
Noodle cups have become more popular over the years, but it is not safe to leave out carafes with 
boiling water without direct adult supervision.  If more students respect the microwaves and 
surrounding areas, we will consider adding a couple more. 
 
Freeze, thaw, freeze, thaw, was certainly a pattern we were seeing last week.  Our caretakers do their 
best to keep the sidewalks clear, so students, staff and parents don’t injure themselves.  The parking lot 
isn’t always as clear.  Please use caution using the parent drop-off loop.  Even the fields could be a bit 
treacherous last week with the icy surface and we saw a few cuts and bruises from slips and falls while 
playing at recess. 
 
Please see the other attached document with information about our Grade 6-8 Career Exploration 
morning, happening April 15th.  Maybe you’re exactly the person we are looking for J! 
 
Have a wonderful week. 
 
Shannon Storey  
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Coming up: 
 
Jan. 13 – Society meeting 
6:30pm 
Jan. 14 – Elder Saa'kokoto 
visit 
Jan. 15 – School Council  
meeting 6:30pm 
Jan. 31 – TERM 2 FEES due 
Feb. 13 – Hoops for Heart 
and Jump Rope for Heart 
(more info to come) 
 
 


